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9/3/20 
Year 3 and 4 Anglo-Saxon Workshop Trip 

01/04/20 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have booked a Year 3 and 4 trip to visit M Shed on Wednesday 1st April.  This is a really exciting 
opportunity to deepen our topic knowledge of the Anglo-Saxons.  We will have the opportunity to take 
part in an Anglo-Saxon workshop where we will learn more about how their lived.  
 
We will be leaving school by coach at around 9:45am and will return approximately at 2:15.  The children 
will need the following: 
 

 Comfortable school uniform  
 Packed lunch  
 Non-fizzy drink 

 
Pocket money will not be required.  If you think you can help out on this trip, please contact Mrs Aldom in 
the office or the class teacher. We will then contact parents soon after to let them know if we require your 
assistance on this trip. If you do not hear from us, we thank you for your offer but are unable to invite you 
on this occasion. 
 
In order to cover the cost of the trip which includes the workshop session and coach fare, we are asking for 
a voluntary contribution of £6.50 to be paid online using the Parent Pay platform.  
If you have any issues in funding this contribution, please speak to Mrs Flanagan. There is no charge for 
children currently in receipt of Free School Meals as the cost for these children will be covered from the 
Pupil Premium allocation in the school budget. 
 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Miss Hawkins & Miss Spencer 
 
 
 
 
 


